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Income assistance office still located at the Brown 

Building  
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The Department of Family Services recently moved its headquarters’ operations to 
building 224 on Sinaa Street, the old courthouse in Iqaluit. This move does not include 
the income assistance office.  
 
All income assistance clients can continue to go to the income assistance office, which 
is still located on the first floor of the Brown Building in Iqaluit. 
 
For more information, please contact the income assistance office at 867-975-6580. 
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